
Int J Clin Exp Pathol 2022;15(10):435
www.ijcep.com /ISSN:1936-2625/IJCEP0127599

435	 Int J Clin Exp Pathol 2022;15(10):435

Retraction
Dysregulation of long non-coding RNA SNHG12  
alters the viability, apoptosis, and autophagy  
of prostate cancer cells by regulating  
miR-195/CCNE1 axis [Retraction]

Wang XK, He CY, Yang ZW, Li SM, Qiao L,  
Fang L. International Journal of Clinical and 
Experimental Pathology. 2019;12:1272-1283.

Recently we found an anomaly in Figure 1E. The 
recent results of an MTT assay showed that 
overexpression of SNHG12 significantly pro-
moted LNCaP cell viability, but suppression of 
SNHG12 had no statistically significant differ-
ence until 96 h. 

Although before publication, our previous re- 
peated experiments had confirmed that we 
could get reproducible results, this anomaly 
has weakened our confidence in this publica- 
tion.

There may have been another condition in the 
system we did not find before. We want to do a 
further study on the reason why this anomaly 
happened. Therefore, we believe it is the most 
appropriate approach for us now to retract the 
manuscript. All authors signed indicating their 
approval to retract the manuscript; please see 
the attachment. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by 
this application, but we think it is imperative. 
We appreciate what you have done for us.
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